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MEMO

TO: All Building Officials in Miami-Dade County

FROM:  Michael L. Goolsby, Directortk’
Board and Code Administration Division

DATE: May 17, 2013

SUBJECT: Notice of NOA Removals

Eastern Metal Supply, Inc. NOA 12-1113.06 Replaced by 13-0408.02
All Miami Hurricane Corp. NOA 11-1227.03 Replaced by 13-0514.01
AC Shutters and Awning, Inc. NOA 12-0215.03 Replaced by 13-0514.02

J.C. Impact Shutters & Glass, Inc. NOA 12-0320.23 Replaced by 13-0514.03

This is to inform you of the removal of the referenced NOAs as of May 17, 2013. The removal is
due to an adjustment in the accordion shutter’s minimum yield strength, which resulted in the
system having a reduced design pressure. The replacement NOAs are referenced above.

These accordion shutters bear the 4SS4 — Bertha HV-3 trade name in the industry. They have also
achieved 2010 FBC Florida Product Approval under FL1850-R7, where it indicates they can be
used in the HVHZ, but still show the higher design pressure. The State of Florida product approvals
which indicate the higher design pressures are no longer acceptable in the HVHZ. For the latest
approved design pressures for this system, please use the replacement NOAs.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Jaime Gascon, P.E.,
Product Control Section Supervisor at 786-315-2590.

Thank you for your attention on this matter.
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